
March 2020 

 

Clark Middle School Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our continued effort to work closely with our community 

partners and make Clark Middle School the best it can be, we ask     

that you look over the information provided. It is critical to funding  

disbursement and school accommodations that the 2020 Census be as 

accurate as possible.  

 

The 2020 Census will be easier than ever before featuring digital       

access. We hope that you will complete the 2020 Census and continue 

to help keep Clark Middle School successful.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 






